
I strongly support HB 2409.
We need to focus on staying healthier in all the ways we can right now.
It's quite possible live well without applying these toxic landscaping chemicals to our grass and flowers. It's becoming more and 
more apparent the extent of the damage to ourselves and our environment that's occurring from using them so extensively.
Please, let's have a little sanity and give people some more options to stay healthier. It seems the least we could do is allow them to 
avoid being poisoned by their own yards and gardens without their consent.


